
TOWN OF HARMONY 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR ZONING CHANGE 
 

 Please take notice that a public hearing will be held on Monday, January 8, 2018. 
at 7:00 p.m. at Harmony Town Hall, 440 N. Hwy. 14, to consider the following application: 
 Application from Snyder Living Trust to change the zoning of the 63.5 acres of the 
adjoining parcels of #6-7-40 and #6-7-47.1, located directly south of M-H Townline Road 
between the existing residential properties between Kennedy Road and Lilly Lane. These 
parcels are currently zoned A-1A.  The request is to change the zoning of 63.5 acres to 
RR for the purpose of creating new lots. The legal description for each lot is as follows:    
 
Parcel 6-7-40: W1/2 NW1/4 LY NW OF RR (EXC COM NW COR, E 180.87' 
S 467.08', W 373.17' NE 498.30' TO POB) (EXC COM NW COR L1 CSM 18-67 S 
90.04', SW 61.34',SW LY 60.42', NW 151.12', E 1 87.23' TO POB) (EXC RESERVE AT 
STONEY RIDGE PLAT NO 1) of Section 5, T 3 N R 13 E, Harmon Town Ship, Rock 
County Wisconsin. 
 

Parcel 6-7-47.1:  PT NE1/4 NE1/4 E OF HWY (EXC VOL 77-538, VOL 320-79, 
VOL 458-330, VOL 508-241) (EXC CSM 3-316) of Section 6, T 3 N R 13 E, Harmon 
Town Ship, Rock County Wisconsin. 
 

 Any person interested and/or affected by these changes will be given a chance to 
express their opinions at this time.  A quorum of members of the Planning and Zoning 
committee may be in attendance for the purpose of gathering information. 
 

     Lisa Tollefson, Town of Harmony Deputy Clerk 
Posted December 21, 2017 

Published December 21and December 28, 2017 


